Draft letter from the school to parents of Year 6 boys.  Please enclose the appropriate leaflet.

Dear Parent,

Talking to your son about puberty

As you know, at school your son is working through a programme called “This is my body”.  The programme has been showing him about his life in the womb before he was born and that he was created by God and is loved by God.

“This is my body” is a sex and relationships programme, which has been specially designed for Catholic schools.  The Catholic Church teaches that a child’s parents are the best people to talk to them about their sexuality.  This is because you know and love your son better than anyone else.   

We suggest that you will find this is a good time to have a chat with your son about puberty. Enclosed is a leaflet that you may find helpful.

It is important to spend some time with your son to explain to him about the changes which happen during puberty. However, as a parent you have the freedom to choose when and how you do this.

Please take the time to read the enclosed leaflet which we hope you will find useful.

If you have any concerns, please talk to your son’s teacher who will try to help you.

With best wishes,

